
SEATTLE COVID-19 
ORAL HISTORY PROJECT

SEEKING STUDENT INTERNS

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE INTERNSHIP AND APPLY : 

labor.uw.edu/seattle-covid-19-oral-history-project

Application due date: January 11, 2021, 11:59PM

All aspects of this research project will be conducted remotely.

Please reach out to Wendi Zhou (wzhou1@uw.edu) or Yasmin Ahmed

(ypahmed@uw.edu) with any questions.

This project is sponsored by the Harry Bridges Center for Labor

Studies and the Northwest Center for Occupational Health and Safety

The Seattle COVID-19 Oral History Project (SCOHP) aims to collect the oral

histories of workers from marginalized racial and ethnic groups who have been

impacted by COVID-19. The goal is to create an oral history archive accessible to

students, researchers and members of the general community. 

SCOHP is looking for 8-12 Oral History Interns who will receive training in oral

history methodology from the Labor Archives of Washington (LAW).


